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Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: Submissions and observations

 

From: Fiona Daly <Fiona.Daly@oireachtas.ie>  
Sent: Wednesday 31 March 2021 13:43 
To: Licensing Staff <L.Staff@epa.ie> 
Subject: Submissions and observations  
 
A Chara, 
 
I’m emailing in relation to Dublin Port Company’s application to the EPA for a Dumping at Sea Permit. 
 
Regarding submissions/observations, the notice states that they should be made in writing. In light of Covid, is it 
okay to email such submissions? 
 
Also, where can submissions/observations be viewed on the EPA’s website? I cannot seem to find them. 
 
Many thanks in advance for your help. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Fiona 
 
 
Fiona Daly, Parliamentary Assistant to Patrick Costello TD 
Dublin South-Central 
Geen Party Spokesperson for Justice 
Green Party of Ireland  | Comhaontas Glas 
 
 
Beartas ríomhphoist an Oireachtais agus séanadh. oireachtas.ie/ga/email-policy/  
Oireachtas email policy and disclaimer. oireachtas.ie/en/email-policy/  
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